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Comments: To USFS,

It appears that not only Vermonters are outraged by the Telephone Gap project, but also the entire country!! In
the United States 13,000 people have written comments pleading for the protection of our beloved TGap. In
Vermont over 1,300 people have written comments asking the FS to stop the destructive project called 'Early

Successional Habitat Creation'.

This 'young forest' creation project has questionable benefits and many negatives!
Forests need to be driven by nature not by humans!

The people have spoken - stop your crazy schemes!

Letitia Scordino - Manchester



